

CAPE FEAR ASTRONOMY CLUB

VOLUME 2, No.2 FEBRUARY 1987

MEMBERS:

MINGTON

OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE SUNDAY FEB 1st 1987, AT MORTON HALL 7:30 PM. WE WILL BE DISCUSSING PLANS FOR THE COMING YEAR. ALSO, IF YOU WANT A CLUB T-SHIRT, PLEASE COME TO THIS MEETING, AS AFTER FEB 1st, THE PRICE IS GOING UP FROM 3.00\$ EACH TO 5.00\$ EACH.

OUR ELECTIONS WERE HELD ON JAN 18th THESE ARE THE RESULTS:

PRESIDENT ALAN HILBURN
VICE PRES. PAUL PETTY
ASSOC.V.P. JOHN MARSHALL
SECRETARY KIM WHITFIELD
TREASURER RONNIE HAWES

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WINNERS. NUMEROUS AWARDS OF CLUB MERIT WERE GIVEN OUT ALSO. THOSE PEOPLE WILL BE LISTED IN OUR MARCH LETTER.

AS I HAD ONLY AS SHOR TIME TO PREPARE THIS LETTER, THE USUAL INFO WILL BE PUT ON HOLD UNTIL NEXT MONTH.

ONE LAST REMINDER, YEARLY DUES WILL BE DUE NO LATER THAN THE 8th OF FEB. AFTER THAT TIME, YOUR NAME WILL BE DROPPED FROM OUR MEMBER LIST AND NEWSLETTER MAILING LIST, SO IF YOU WANT TO RENEW MEMBERSHIP, PLEASE SEE RONNIE BY THE 8th.

THERE ARE SEVERAL REVISIONS OF THE CONSTITUTION TO BE VOTED ON AT THIS UPCOMING MEETING, SO PLEASE TRY AND COME OUT. YOUR OPINION IS NEEDED.

I WILL RUN A SHORT SUMMARY OF JOHNNIE HORNE'S SLIDE PRESENTATION IN OUR MARCH LETTER. THOSE OF YOU WHO MISSED IT SHOULDN'T HAVE. IT WAS EXTRAORDINARY!!